Date: 12/3/2020 RECEIVED

DEC 04 2020

Clerk
Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors, Board of Supervisors

Regarding your letter of November 25th 2020 concerning Bear Butte Farms LLC and
the upcoming permit revocation hearing on December 15th 2020 :

We are taking this opportunity to present a noise complaint with respect to the
cultivation activities on APN: 221-230-003 (Bear Butte Farms LLC).

On June 17th 2020, the operators of the farm were informed that the sound levels
created by their high velocity greenhouse fans, and diesel generator were extremely
loud across our shared property lines directly to the North.

Despite our respectful complaint, we were ignored and suffered loud continuous
noise daily for rest of the Summer.

Noise was noted to be still very loud at our garage, which is almost 700 feet from
our shared property line and to further put this in perspective, the noise could still
be clearly heard over a quarter mile away, at our other 40-acre parcel, North of the
aforementioned bordering parcel.

This continuous industrial noise has rendered our property, which our family has
owned for about 20 years, unpleasant to inhabit. Due to the lack of response by the
farm operators in question, we felt we had no choice but to submit this formal
complaint.

Andy Stanbury - (King, Stanbury Trust)

L Jd Stab,

Barbara King - (King, Stanbury Trust)
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